
 
11901 Lake Worth Road 

Wellington FL 33449 

 
Dear Prospective Business Partner, 
 

Thank you for your interest in becoming a Polo Park Middle School Business Partner.  Our Business Partners are 

an integral part of the school.  Their support allows us to provide our students and faculty with tools and resources 
to improve their educational experience. 

 

With a $750 donation you will receive the following exclusive Gold Level Business Partner benefits:  

 

• 32”x48” Color Vinyl Banner posted at the school ‘car-loop’(Printed by PTSA) 

• Business flyer/pamphlet on display in the front office (Business Corner Display) the entire school year. 

• Opportunity to distribute flyer/coupon at TWO school events.  Flyer/coupon to be provided by Business 
Partner. 

• Mention on our Polo Park PTSA Facebook and Instagram SIX times during the school year.   

 

$500 donation Silver Level Business Partner benefits: 
 

• 32”x48” Color Vinyl Banner posted at the school ‘car-loop’(Printed by PTSA) 

• Business flyer/pamphlet on display in the front office (Business Corner Display) the entire school year. 

• Opportunity to distribute flyer/coupon at ONE school event.  Flyer/coupon to be provided by Business 

Partner. 

• Mention on our Polo Park PTSA Facebook and Instagram THREE times during the school year.   

 
$250 donation Bronze Level Business Partner benefits: 

 

• Opportunity to distribute flyer/coupon at ONE school event.  Flyer/coupon to be provided by Business 

Partner. 

• Business flyer/pamphlet on display in the front office (Business Corner Display) the entire school year. 

• Mention on our Polo Park PTSA Facebook and Instagram ONE time during the school year.   

 
We have many great events and opportunities throughout the year organized by the PTSA that Polo Park’s Business 

Partners and other businesses have generously contributed to such as our Stallion Sentinel Newsletter, Glow Party, 

Cyber Stallions Robotics Teams, and Teacher Appreciation Week. We would not be able to make these school 
events a success without their help. If you would like more information about these events, please let us know.  

 

Whether you are a small or large business, your support will have a lasting impact on the students and faculty of 
our school. Please contact us at businesspartners@poloparkptsa.com with any questions or concerns. We look 

forward to working with you as a Polo Park Middle Business Partner for the 2023-2024 school year.  

 

Sincerely,  
 

 

Christina Sullivan 
561-398-1833 

Christy Bartolucci  

954-234-7070 
Polo Park Middle School  

Business Partner Liaisons 

mailto:businesspartners@poloparkptsa.com

